
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD CHAIR 

Stacey Williams 
 

VICE-CHAIR 

Donna Myers 

 
SECRETARY 

June  15, 2017 JUN 2 r; ?017 

Michael Padavic 

Senior Director of Student Services 

Oak Park Elementary School District 97 

970 Madison 

Oak Park, IL  60302 

Dear Mr. Padavic: 

Barbara Watkins 
We received your report and letter of renewed support for special 
education supplies on June 6, 2017; and in response to that letter we are 

TREASURER 

Janet Hanley 

 
IMMEDIATE 

PAST CHAIR 

distributing this amount as recommended by the donor James Gates. 

 
Check#:  42948 

Amount: $1,600.00 

Clare  Golla Please send us the report describing how these funds were used by March 

31, 2018. 
COUNSEL 

Case  Hoogendoorn 
As a receipt, please sign the enclosed copy of this letter and forward to my 

attention at the Foundation office. 

BOARD 
 

Cuyler Brown 

Michele Donley 

Ross Fasano 

Judy Greffin 

John Hedges 

John Houseal 

Phillip Jimenez 

Kip Meyer 

Annese Piazza 

Wendell Rayburn 

Barb Rohm Rossa 

Uduak Udofia 

Michelle Vanderlaan 

Eric Weinheimer 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Rhea Yap 

Director of Fund and Donor Development  
 
 
Received by:                                                 

Date:             _______________________ 

 
cc: James Gates 

 

PRESIDENT & CHIEF 

EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

Kristin Carlson Vogen 
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